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On behalf of the PTL, we would like to 
welcome everyone back for the 2019/2020 
school year!  PTL consists of parents and 
teachers working together to benefit all 
students by supporting school staff, promoting 
parents’ involvement in the school and 
assisting in efforts to provide for the school’s 
needs through volunteering and fundraising. 
 

Keep up to date on PTL Events 

Please “like” the St. John’s Facebook page 
where we post upcoming events and updates.    
 https://www.facebook.com/stjohnsracine.org /  

 

Another way to keep up to date is on the 

school’s website. www.stjohnsracine.org 

 

New for 2019/2020 school year:  Watch for 

more e-mails to be sent directly from PTL. 

 

PTL Contacts: 
 

Amanda Kotowski 
akotowski@wi.rr.com 

 
Amy Salinas  

gonzalezam02@hotmail.com 

 

PTL Volunteers 

The PTL is a team effort, and we cannot 
succeed on our own. There is great 
opportunity for growth in our PTL organization 
this year, and we would like you to consider 
helping by volunteering, supporting the 
fundraisers, attending meetings and 
continuing to pray for our PTL.  Please 
contact the PTL to volunteer or consider 
coming to a meeting to learn about the 
various opportunities available! 

Remember to turn in your volunteer forms! 
 

PTL Programs & Fundraising 
 
The primary objective of the PTL is to provide 
our school with funds, programs, resources 
and services that will enhance the education 
of every child and benefit the school. To meet 
this important objective, we hold several 
fundraisers and programs throughout the 
school year.    
Fundraising from last year provided just over 
$5,000.00 to the Science Lab Renovation.  

A special Thank You! 

Thank you to Mr. Charpentier for making the 
arrangements to have Chay’s Tae Kwon Do 
come to school.  All money raised for this 
after school program is donated to the PTL. 

What a great experience for our kids and the 
school! 

Thank You – Mr. Charpentier!    

 
Dining Out Update:  Thank you also to 
everyone who supported our first Dining Out 
night at Culver’s – we received a check for 
$190 and a really nice Thank You Note!  They 
really appreciated all of our business!   

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

September 

18: Dining Out at Papa Murphy’s on Douglas 
Avenue 

October 

16:  Dining out at Chipotle’s 

17-24: Scholastic Book Fair 

23: Trunk or Treat!  
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